
Conservation Commission 

Minutes from 10/21/2024 

In Person Attendees: Scott Chesnut, Donna Foster, Luis Bango, Dick Rueben, Erik Skarsten 

We met in the Ashley Forest for a guided walk by Erik to get to know the property and learn about 
the upcoming logging. 

The Commission held a vote to give $2,000.00 from the Sharon Conservation Commission's reserve 
Fund to the Upper Valley Land Trust My Walden fund, whose purpose is for property maintenance in 
perpetuity. The Swett family is giving their property to the Upper Valley Land Trust to be preserved 
and maintained as it is now. 

Scott Chesnut, Donna Foster, Luis Bango, Dick Rueben, Erik Skarsten voted in favor of the fund 
allocation.  

 


